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0O&G Industries awarded contract to renovate Bowen Field
Complex at James Hillhouse High School

September 03, 2015 - Owners Developers & Managers

O&G Industries, a nearly century-old construction company headquartered in Connecticut, was
recently awarded a contract to renovate the Bowen Field Complex at James Hillhouse High School.
The project includes a complete renovation of the playing surface and facilities. A new synthetic turf
field, 8-lane synthetic track and lighting towers will be installed allowing the first night game to be
played at the multi-purpose field. New structures housing a locker room and public restroom will be
constructed while the existing gatehouse will be renovated. Landscape construction on the project
includes the installation of new bleachers, sidewalks, site walls and landscaping features.

"We're happy to be working with the city of New Haven and The S/L/A/M Collaborative to bring this
historical complex back to life" said O&G project executive Mark Jeffko. Work at the site began in
April and is expected to be completed in early 2016. The project architect is The S/L/AIM
Collaborative. O&G is the construction manager for the project.

O&G Industries is one of the Northeast's leading providers of construction services and products.
Our resume includes over 900 highly-skilled construction industry professionals, 1,900 pieces of the
industry's most well-maintained equipment and nearly a century of construction industry knowledge
spanning numerous client-industry segments. Combined with a broad portfolio of services and
products, O&G is uniquely positioned as one of the most diversified construction companies in the
region. O&G is headquartered in Torrington, Conn.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540



